
Join us for a
Public Information Session
Monday, September 11th, 6:00 p.m. 

Buckland  Town Hall (Upstairs Meeting Room)
17 State Street, Shelburne Falls MA

Hosted by the Shelburne Falls Fire District 
with engineers from Tighe & Bond

and members of the Bridge of Flowers Committee

In 2024, the Bridge of Flowers 
will undergo a rehabilitation 
and water main replacement 
under the footpath.

For project details and updates, visit:

Bridge of Flowers Website: 
https://www.bridgeofflowersmass.org/news

Shelburne Falls Fire District Website: 
https://www.shelburnefallsfiredistrict.org/news/

https://www.bridgeofflowersmass.org/news
https://www.shelburnefallsfiredistrict.org/news/ 

